THE MARCUS WALLENBERG PRIZE

Increase of Nominations

Description

We are delighted and proud of the increased interest to
nominate candidates for the Marcus Wallenberg Prize. During
the nomination period 1 March-31 May 2021 we had a
significant rise in nominations received compared to previous
year.

The next nomination period will open on 1 February 2022 and close on 30 April 2022. We hope that

the trend with more nominations will continue as there are a lot of excellent research taking place in the
forest-based sector all over the world!

For more information about the nomination process please visit the MWP nomination page.
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